
TERM 1 DATES

Mon 3rd Mar -
Fri 21st Mar

Smile Squad Dental Van

Tue 4th Mar
Grade 3-6 Meet the Teacher
interviews

Wed 5th Mar
Grade P-2 Meet the Teacher
interviews

Mon 10th Mar
LABOUR DAY PUBLIC
HOLIDAY

Wed 12th Mar
- Fri 21st Mar

NAPLAN

Mon 17th Mar CURRICULUM DAY

Fri 21st Mar Grade P-2 Athletics

Wed 26th Mar Division Swimming

Fri 28th Mar School Fun Run

Tue 1st Apr District Athletics

Wed 2nd Apr School Photos

Fri 4th Apr

Easter Hat Parade

LAST DAY OF TERM 1 -
2:30PM FINISH

TERM 2 DATES

Tue 22nd Apr FIRST DAY OF TERM 2

Fri 25th Apr ANZAC DAY PUBLIC HOLIDAY

Mon 9th Jun
KING’S BIRTHDAY PUBLIC
HOLIDAY

Tue 10th Jun CURRICULUM DAY

Fri 4th Jul
LAST DAY OF TERM 2 -
2:30PM FINISH

FHPS NEWSLETTER
Term 1, Week 5

Friday 28th February, 2025



RAAF HOT AIR BALLOON VISIT AT FHPS 
We were very fortunate to have some representatives from the RAAF at FHPS today to

demonstrate the  hot air balloon.  All of our students were given the opportunity to pull
the trigger on the blast valve ! 



2025 HOUSE ATHLETICS CARNIVAL! 
The students lit up the track with lightning speed, unstoppable talent, turning every event

into a showcase of pure athletic brilliance.
Well done to all our students who participated and to our teachers and parent helpers

that assisted in the event.



 

TERM 1 PARENT-TEACHER MEETINGS 

 

BOOKING YOUR PARENT-TEACHER MEETING 

From the Sentral for Parents app select the INTERVIEWS tab 

Click on the PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEW tab on the home page or the INTERVIEW tab on the app. 

Select the tab titled ‘2025 Term 1 Parent-Teacher Meetings 

Select TIMESLOTS 

Select the time you would like to schedule your parent teacher meeting (available times are in

black, unavailable in grey). If no times display when you select a certain date e.g., Tuesday 

March 4, it means the teacher is not available. 

A message will appear confirming your booking. Select SAVE BOOKING. 

Your appointment time will be displayed. Please take note of the date and time. 

HAVE YOU BOOKED YOUR CHILD’S PARENT-TEACHER MEETING ON SENTRAL?

 

It is important that every family is represented at these interviews. 

Don’t forget to return the information form sent home last week to your child’s class teacher by Wednesday
February 26. 

•

• 

In the event that you DO NOT have access to the internet, please contact the school office and we 
will enter a booking time for you. 

Michelle Smith 
Assistant Principal 

Follow the steps below to book your parent-teacher meeting. 

• Go to the FHPS website and click on the SENTRAL link at the bottom of the home page 

Log onto the FHPS Parent portal using your user name and password. 

OR 

• 

• 

• 

• 

Meetings of 10 minutes duration will take place on: 
- Tuesday March 4 (Y3-6 class teachers will be available from 1:30-6pm) 
- Wednesday March 5 (Prep-Y2 class teachers will be available from 1:30-6pm) 

Your information and interest support our ability to cater for your child’s learning needs.  A positive home-school
partnership helps everyone achieve more. We are better when we work together. 

Bookings are currently OPEN on Sentral and 
 CLOSE 4pm on MONDAY MARCH 3rd. 

All parents are asked to make a time to meet with their child’s class teacher to share information
relevant to the learning and general well-being of their child. 



FHPS HEALTH & SAFETY RULES 
A number of health and
safety rules are displayed at
each entrance gate to
Frankston Heights Primary
School. 

All school community
members are expected to
follow the displayed rules. This
includes not bringing dogs
into the school grounds. On
school days 

Parents are also reminded
not to park in the school
carpark before or after
school each weekday. Drop
off and pick up for before
and after school care is to be
done from the Robina Street
school gate entrance. 

Please note student
bathrooms are for FHPS
student use only. As a child
safety measure, parents and
other adults are not to use
student toilets. 

Michelle Smith
Assistant Principal 



FHPS 2025 SCHOOL COLOUR FUN RUN - FRIDAY MARCH 

choose from a range of prizes. The more

money raised, the better the prizes. Th 

Looking forward to a fun filled, memorable 

event! 

Michelle 

Thank you to everyone who has created a

School Fun Run profile! Your support is

greatly appreciated. 

Don’t forget to go to funrun.com.au and 

sign up if you haven’t created your online 

account. 

Funds raised will go towards the develop-

ment of two new landscaped play spaces. 

One will be located next to the sandpit and 

include a dry creek bed. The second, 

located outside the Year 5 and Year 3 

classrooms, will include seating and a deck 

area. 

money! 

Stay tuned for more fun challenges in the 

lead up to the Fun Run. 

 

All students who have an online profile go

into the draw to WIN a $500 prize credit. 

FRIDAY MARCH 7 

The school winner of the $500 prize credit 

will be announced. 

What a great PRIZE! 
So get your profile set up and start raising 

 

FRIDAY FEB 28 

The class with the most profiles will receive

a free icy pole on Monday March 3. 

FRIDAY FEB 28 

All students have been given a wristband 

with a QR code to be entered onto their 

online profile. 

Students who raise $10 or more get to 

COLOUR RUN COMPETITION TIME 

http://www.schoolfunrun.com.au/
http://www.schoolfunrun.com.au/


 
Easter Events at FHPS 

Dear FHPS Families, 

We are currently seeking donations for our Traditional Heights Easter Raffle Prizes. 

Donations of Easter eggs, rabbits, soft toys or any Easter themed products along 
with baskets, cellophane, ribbons etc. would be gratefully accepted. 

Please have all donations to the front office by Friday March 28. 

Raffle tickets will be sent home to all families next week. Each family will be 
issued a book of fifteen tickets. Tickets are $2.00 each or three for $5.00. Please 
record your name and contact phone number on the tickets and return with 
money to the school office by Tuesday April 1. 

Additional raffle books can be collected from the school office. 

Prizes will be drawn at the FHPS Easter Hat Parade on Friday April 4. 

FHPS EASTER HAT PARADE 
The FHPS traditional Easter Hat Parade will be held on Friday April 4 from 9am. This 
is always a fantastic event with students parading their very creative and 
decorative hat designs. All students are encouraged to create an Easter hat at 
home to wear to the FHPS Easter Hat Parade. 



NEED ASSISTANCE? 

For more information, or if you need help filling in the form: 

Email: smilesquad@dhsv.org.au 

Phone: 1300 503 977 

Visit: https://www.health.vic.gov.au/smile-squad 

The Smile Squad team from Peninsula Health are coming to FHPS in Term 1. 

Smile Squad is the Victorian Government free school dental program. 

This means all students can get a free dental check-up, preventive services, and treatment at 
school. 

See details below for how to access Smile Squad dental services for your child. 

HOW TO ACCESS FREE DENTAL CARE: 
Smile Squad need your consent before they can provide services. Consent is usually provided
by a parent or guardian. 

Sign up to Smile Squad at: https://bit.ly/smilesquadvic 

OR use the below QR code: 

Please complete and submit the online consent form by 10th March 2025. Note, Smile Squad 

require parent or guardian consent before they can provide services. 

Paper copies of the consent form are available from the office upon request. 

 

FREE DENTAL 
For all Victorian public school students 

mailto:smilesquad@dhsv.org.au
mailto:smilesquad@dhsv.org.au
https://www.health.vic.gov.au/smile-squad
https://www.health.vic.gov.au/smile-squad
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2Fsmilesquadvic&data=05%7C02%7CMichelle.Smith2%40education.vic.gov.au%7C66ffe6435a15467ea36a08dd40dccd2b%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638738039293684040%7CUnknown%7CTWFpb
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2Fsmilesquadvic&data=05%7C02%7CMichelle.Smith2%40education.vic.gov.au%7C66ffe6435a15467ea36a08dd40dccd2b%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638738039293684040%7CUnknown%7CTWFpb


 

ROADWORKS
 Heatherhill Rd and Brooklyn Ave Intersection Improvement Works

Frankston Council have advised that intersection improvement works are scheduled to
commence in March 2025 at the intersection of Heatherhill Road and Brooklyn Avenue.

While works are underway, Brooklyn Avenue will be closed to all through vehicle traffic with
detours in place. A lane closure will also be in effect on Heatherhill Rd, with temporary
traffic lights maintaining traffic flow in both directions. Your co-operation and patience

during construction is requested and appreciated. 

The extent of work is below.



 



 

Achieve a savings goal for 10 months,
and ANZ will match it up to $500.
To be eligible, you need to meet these requirements:

18 years
or older

A regular
income
(you or your
partner)

Attend
free online
financial
education
workshops

Are studying
yourself or
have a child
at school, or
starting next
year

Current
Health Care
or Pensioner
Concession
Card

Get up to $500 for
education costs

Saverplus.org.au

1300 610 355

18+

Saver Plus was developed by ANZ and the Brotherhood of St Laurence and is delivered in partnership with The Smith Family and Berry Street.
It is funded by ANZ and Department of Social Services. 

$

http://saverplus.org.au/

